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I'm writing in support of SB507. I'm a long-time customer and a supporter of local 

farms. Over the years, I've been a CSA member and a frequent farmer's market 

customer. I'm now disabled and in a wheelchair. Attending and navigating farmer's 

markets has become increasingly difficult for me. SB507 will make it possible for me 

to enjoy local farm goods through online sales and delivery. A bonus is that I would 

be able to purchase freeze-dried and canned products too. Nothing is nicer than 

strolling through a farmer’s market on a fresh summer morning, but noshing on a bag 

of dried Oregon blueberries comes in a close second. Please support SB507 and 

extend the reach of small farms. Thanks for reading. 


